
Dear Sir; 
I am a resident of Bakersfield CA and I am opposed to the proposed Hydrogen Energy California 
Plant based on the fact that we already have the worst air pollution in the country, our air basin 
has no outlet in the southern valley. The concept of "trapping" CO2 in ground formations is also 
unproven and I believe with the leaks we've suffered locally from high pressure injection wells 
that were supposed to "trap" drilling fluids but in stead wound up polluting our local aquifer 
resulting in the City of Bakersfield having to abandon local wells. 
Once again I am opposed to the plant. 
 
Thanks for your time. 
Dean Clason 
Bakersfield CA 
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